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Clergy: Mgr Canon John Furnival (Parish Priest), Deacon Tony Johnson

Mass Intentions for 6th - 14th July
Saturday 6th July 5.45pm Lynn Moore (LD),  

Shirley Hargreaves (A), 
Lynn Dyer (LD), 
Maureen Smith (LD), 
Pat Cross (A)

Sunday 7th July 
(14th Week 
of Ordinary Time)

10.30am Kate Daley (LD), 
Fr Simon Cadwallader’s intentions

Monday 8th July 9.10am Morning Prayer
9.30am Jane Dottie (LD), 

Alan Kimmance (LD)
Tuesday 9th July 9.10am Morning Prayer

7.00pm Paul Blackie (LD), 
Joseph Delaney (LD) 
John McKenna (A)

Wednesday 10th July 11.00am Requiem Mass for Kate Daley
Friday 12th July 9.10am Morning Prayer

9.30am Annie O’Malley 
Tony Lea 
In Thanksgiving (80th Birthday)

Saturday 13th July 5.45pm Eunice Connor (BR) 
Maureen & Terry Smith (LD)

Sunday 14th July 
(15th Week 
of Ordinary Time

10.30am Stephen Murphy (A) 
Christopher Rawsthorne (LD) 
Nora Durkin (LD) 
Sarah Pilkington (R), 
Mary Molly (T)

(A) Anniversary. (BR) Birthday Remembrance. (LD) Lately Dead. 
(PI) Private Intention. (R) Recovery. (S) Sick (SI) Special Intention (T) Thanksgiving

LATELY DEAD:  Lynn Moore, Lynn Dyer, Jane Dottie, Alan Kimmance, , Paul 
Blackie, Joseph Delaney, Nora Durkin, James Flanagan, Sister Aline Leonard 
(Seafield), Moire Houghton, Margaret Perry, Lillian Montegue, Maureen Smith, 
Sister Carmel, John Callaghan, Chris Rawsthorne, David Lloyd, John Wills, Mary 
Abbot, David McDonnell, Sam Mercer, Kathleen Ashcroft, Terry Roose, Joan 
Haldane, Lyndsay Moore, Christine Steele, Margaret O’Neil, Martin Fraser, 
Margaret White, Nicholai Shulga, Phil Foreshaw, Paul Crossey, Terry Smith, Peter 
Seddon, Ralph Larkin, Fr Barry McAllister, Canon Vincent Burrows, Kieran Breen, 
Joan Evans, Joan Doyle, Gabriel Polland, Alex Gamble, Francis Curran, Patricia 
(Paddy) Nicholas, Maureen Winstanley, Maureen Knight, Susan Strange, Mgr 
George Mooney, Catherine Jones, Jim Armstrong, Sharon Meadows, Michael 
Doherty, Fr Adrian Convery, Richard Murphy, Bernadette Cureton, William 
Biddlestone, Esther Fenlon, Josephine Booth, Marie Williams, Elaine Dowdall, Fr 
Terry Murray OMI, Pauline Murray.
ANNIVERSARIES:  Shirley Hargreaves, Maureen Bengree-Jones, Joe Walsh, 
Paul Keegan, John Carden, Lillian Roach, Charles McBride, Peter Hocter, 
Catherine Gilmore, George Hennessy, Joseph Conway, Mary O’Boyle, May 
Sinnott, Carmel Coaker, Elizabeth Reynolds, Peter Stone, Michael Molloy, 
Monica Fraser, Norah Lawrence, Joe Mangan, Fr John Seddon, Archbishop 
Worlock, Peter Giles, David Jones, Fr John McCreanor, Sister Serpahina, Jane 
Cardel, Pauline Murphy, Paul Kindelan, Margo Mainey, Fr. Gerard Weston, 
Maura Murphy, Monica Furnival, Rachel Ashton, Michael Cummins, Pauline 
O’Neill, John Edmondson, Jim Sheerin, Eileen & Mike Harris, Carmel & Michael 
Dunkley, Charles Sankey, Alice Hargadon,Paul Dooley, Jean Carden Adrian 
Bryan, Paul & Imelda Mercer, Mary Richardson, Hope and Audra Jewell, Cath 
Taylor, Chris Larkin, Kimmance Family members.
SICK:  Anne Potter, B.R., B.F., Ralph Thornhill, Chelsea Spencer, Sheila Nugent, 
Sarah Pilkington, Mgr Des Seddon, Stephen Traynor, Jean New, Gaynor Jones, Val 
Clarkson, Ian Hudson, Garry Tull, Maureen & Richard Wharton, Mary Allen, Paul 
Delamere, Tony Glynn, Tina Clarkson, Drew McGowan, Betty Callaghan, Derek & 
Stephen Haldane, Sara Wiggins, Monica Reaney, Brian Dixon, Rev. Brian Doherty, 
Gerard & Eileen Crooks, Anthony McComish. Maureen Finn, Pauline O’Donavon, 
Jack Dottie, Joan Bell, Fr.Colum Kelly, Catherine Collins, Daniel Melling, Michael 
Callaghan, Andrew O’Keefe, Liz Gleeson, Baby Noah, Kate Daley, Paul Hannon, 
Anne Maguire, Shaun McNabb, Paul Weston, Joan Loveridge, Mgr. Richard 
Atherton, David Morris.  

Please note that the lists will be reviewed from time to time.
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PRAYERS PLEASE:  For all who have died recently, including: Jane 
Dottie, Tom Maloney, Kate Daley, Gary Rowlands, Alan Kimmance, 
James Flanagan. For all those who have died recently we pray: may 
they rest in peace. Some funeral details are given in this newsletter. 

A BIG THANK YOU:  Deacon Tony and Lorraine want to thank 
everyone for all the well wishes, cards and gifts on the occasion of 
their 50th wedding anniversary and Tony’s 25th anniversary of his 
Diaconate ordination.  Mass will be offered for the parish.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION:  Congratulation to all the children 
who made their First Communion recently.  Thank you to their   
Families and to all who helped in the preparation and in the 
celebration of the First Communion Masses. 

NEW BUILDING:  Envelopes are provided at the back of church 
for us to make a start with fundraising for the new building to 
replace the parish club.  The plan is to demolish the present building 
once all permissions have been given and to build a new fit for 
purpose social centre which will serve the parish and the 
community.  It will not be a members club in the way that it used to 
be, but rather something that different groups can use for functions 
and meetings of various kinds.  We will be trying to keep costs down 
but it will be an expensive project.  Fundraising events will be held in 
the future.  All donations, large or small, will be gratefully received.

BAPTISMS:  The baptism diary is full over the summer months. 
Those families wishing to apply for baptism may do so by  telephone, 
but it cannot be guaranteed that an early date will be available. 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE:  The annual diocesan pilgrimage to 
Lourdes, including the Youth Pilgrimage, will be taking place at the 
end of July.  We keep the pilgrims, especially the sick, in our prayers 
and will be saying prayers in the parish during that week. 

LOURDES PETITIONS:  If anybody would like any petitions 
taking to Lourdes then please leave them in the green box at the 
back of church this weekend or next and they will be taken by 
Sefton Coach 7 to Lourdes.

MUSIC SUMMER SCHOOL:  The Society of St Gregory is 
holding a Summer School from 31st July to 3rd August.  See the flyer 
at the back of church for details and registration.

BLESSED CARLO ACUTIS:  The relic of part of the heart of 
Blessed Carlo Acutis, a teenager honoured by the church who will 
become a saint next year, and whose shrine is in Assisi, will be 
brought to Walsingham Shrine from 5th-9th August this year. 
Wednesday 7th August will be a day of prayer and devotions to him.

ECUMENICAL MORNING PRAYER:  Next meeting will be 
Thursday 11th July at St Luke’s at. 9.45am.  Tea/coffee afterwards.

5K CHARITY RUN:  This takes place in July. See the flyer at the 
back of church for details. 

SEFTON HAF CAMP:  There is a poster at the back of church 
giving details of this Summer camp event for our young people aged 
5-13.  There are limited spaces so those wishing to apply should do 
so now. 

YEAR OF MERCY:  Next year, 2025 is a Holy Year and events are 
planned in Rome to mark this special time.  As well as pilgrimages 
being planned (details soon) there is a Plenary Indulgence that can 
be obtained as is customary in these Holy Years of the Church. 
Details of how to obtain this are given at the back of church. 

PRAYER CARDS:  The patron of our Deanery is Blessed 
Lawrence Johnson, a local man from Crosby, who was one of the 
Forty Martyrs.  Please take a prayer card from church.

WEDDINGS:  The following are to be married in our church: 

Saturday 13th July:	 	 	 	 	 Harry Cooney & Jessica Longworth 
Friday 16th August:		 	 	 	 Joseph Russell & Joanne McNally 
Thursday 22nd August:	 	 	 Carlos Rodriguez & Katherine Catterall 
Saturday 14th September:	 James McCann & Joy Gilbertson

MINISTRIES MASS:  This will be hosted here at 7.00pm on 
Tuesday 17th September.  Dennis Jones from our parish will be 
receiving the ministry of Acolyte at this Mass as part of his 
formation for the Permanent Diaconate.  All are welcome.


